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The Council is introduce a bus lane on Castle Street between its 

junction with Westgate Street and Cathedral Road. These 

measures will improve bus journey times within the City 

Centre area.

The planned bus lane was consulted upon on as part of the City 
Centre West proposals.  

This bus lane is separate to the Castle Street measures currently 
being considered. 

It is proposed to implement the bus lane before the end of 
November 2022. The works are likely to place during the night 
time, to reduce on the impact of the highway network.

A plan indicating the planned bus lane is shown on the attached 
plan, although only the bus lane is planned at present. The 
remaining changes will be implemented at a later date.

It is anticipated that the Council’s Contractor undertaking the 
Works, will notify residents and businesses accordingly who may be 
affected by the work. Further details about this consultation are 
available at cardiff.gov.uk/TransportProjects using the 'view 
consultations' link.

Alternatively, please contact transport.policy@cardiff.gov.uk for 
any queries.
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